
Shadsworth Infant School Newsletter                         
Friday 21st June 2024 

 



Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



As the weather is getting warmer please can we remind you to apply sun cream to your child/children 

prior to school, bring a sun hat or cap for them to wear during outdoor play. 

The whole school enjoyed the Travelling Science Show experimenting with Science and having fun this 

week! - please check our Facebook page for photos. 

Have a wonderful weekend, enjoy the sun and please remember to stay safe! 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

 

 

Shadsworth Stars This week we said ‘Well Done’ to …………… 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



A huge thank you again to all who supported our PTFA Film Night.  

 

 

 



 

 

With the money raised we have purchased lots of games to use for 

wet play times. The school councillors have been busy organising 

them into classes to be distributed for the children to enjoy! Thank 

you for your continued support! 

The Cancer Bank Collection  

Please note we are only able to collect brand new items in their original packaging and label. 

Here are a few suitable items  we are collecting :- 

Soft hair brushes, dark nail varnish, hats, gloves, scarves, head bands, soft tooth brushes etc... Please 

see below flyers for other ideas.... Many thanks for your continued support! 



 

 

 



Nursery Places Available for September 2024! 

 

For enquiries, admissions or to arrange a visit, please call 01254 698002  or email: 

office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk 15hr Part- Time and 30hr Full- Time Places For more 

information about our Teacher led Available Nursery,                                        visit: 

https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk 

 

 

 

https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk/


Take a look at KS1 Picture News W/C  17th June 2024 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Take a look at EYFS Picture News Week Commencing 17th June 2024 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 



 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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